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This is a very important issue that needs time and expertise to make the right decision.
Diverting the road is one option,  but will not really help. There is so much more to be
saved for wildlife to survive. No way should there be a tunnel because of the chance of it
collapsing. How ever well it will be built. It is a very difficult decision to be making. I
don't know this area very well but think maybe that diverting the road, perhaps 3-4 miles
away would be an easier route to take. 
Regards 
Sandy Hobbs 




